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Thank you from MGPI!

Dear Pastors and praying friends,

Greetings once again to all our praying friends. Your prayers and financial support mean so
much to us, but even more to the lost souls that receive the Gospel tracts. We are very thankful
that we have been able to continue getting Gospel tracts out the door and to prayerful hearts that
are sharing them with others.

We have some special prayer requests and needs at this time. First of all, please pray for Bro.
David Wade, our Assistant Director and pressman. He has recently had some health issues and
doctors visits. He is recovering, and we ask that you pray for his full recovery. Bro. Richard
Vance continues to improve more and more, and this allows him to come into the printshop and
help out more. We always have a lot of graphic work that he is so good at doing.

Here is a big prayer request. The roof on the printshop is 25 years old and has recently given us
problems with some spots leaking. We have done repairs on it, and even again recently. We are
needing to remove and replace the entire roof. As you know, water and our ceiling and our paper
don’t get along together. We have had estimates done, and due to the size and work needed, it is
going to cost about 20,000 dollars. That is a lot of money; so we ask you to please pray with us
that the Lord will provide for this great need as we get the word out through different avenues. I
mentioned this in my last personal prayer letter, and a dear sister sent in two thousand dollars in
memory of her faithful dad who is now with the Lord. Iknow the Lord knows our needs and will

“help us accomplish this to His honor and glory.

We always want to thank you and your church for being a very big part of this ministry. May
God bless you in all that you are doing for Him.

St A. Ko

Dr. Fred Kindhart and the Staff at MGPI
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